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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON FULL PURPOSE ANNEXATION INTO AUSTIN


A public hearing will be held by the City Council of Austin, Texas, for the Balcones 
Canyonlands Preserve - South annexation area. At the hearing, City Council will hear and 
consider comments on issues related to the full purpose annexation of land in Travis 
County.


Hearing date and location: October 27, 2022, meeting convenes at 10:00 AM at 301 W. 
2nd St., Austin, TX 78701. All speakers must register in advance. Instructions for speaker 
registration and participation are available at the Austin City Council Meeting Information 
Center website at https://www.austintexas.gov/council.


Under consideration is case C7a-2022-0008, Balcones Canyonlands Preserve - South 
annexation area (approximately 877 acres), located in Travis County west of the 
intersection of Ranch to Market Road 2222 and City Park Road. The area is currently in 
Austin limited purpose jurisdiction as well as extraterritorial jurisdiction adjacent to Council 
District 10. All land in the area is owned by the City of Austin. The current use of the area 
is conservation land.


Additional information regarding this case is available on the City’s website at 
https://www.austintexas.gov/page/annexation. For further information, contact Andrei 
Lubomudrov at (512) 974-7659.
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